
 

 

 

 

February 10, 2023 

VIA HAND DELIVERY 
Residents  
Stanley Street/Ridge Ave (And Surrounding Area) 
Little Falls, New Jersey, 07424 

 

Re:  Former PNC Bank Parking Lot – New Township Parking Lot    

Dear Neighbor:  

Please be advised that I will be hosting a Town Hall style meeting on Tuesday, 

February 28th, 2023, at 7:00 p.m. at the Little Falls Civic Center to discuss the future of 

the new Municipal Parking Lot located along Stevens Ave and Stanley Street. As you may be 

aware, the Township has recently acquired the former PNC parking lot along with the first 

three homes adjacent to the parking lot along Stanley Street to create additional downtown 

municipal parking. During this meeting the areas for ingress and egress (entrance and exit) 

from the lot as well as the potential closure of Stanley Street between Stevens Ave and Ridge 

Ave will be discussed, and your input and recommendations are requested.  

Should you have any questions prior to the meeting, or should you be unable to attend 

but have a desire to provide your input, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

I look forward to seeing you then.  

Very truly yours, 

 

JAMES BELFORD DAMIANO 
Mayor, Township of Little Falls  

JBD/jbd 
Cc:  Council Members 

Police Chief Bryan Prall 
Fire Chief Ken Cichy 
Tracey Marinelli, Superintendent of Little Falls Schools 

Township of Little Falls 
Office of the Mayor 

 

225 Main Street 

Little Falls, NJ 07424 

Office: 973-256-0170 

Cell: 973-818-1790 

 Email: jdamiano@lfnj.com   
 

   

 

                                               


